What's happening with the Space Coast Ski & Travel Club? Read this month's Snowbird newsletter.... PLEASE share this newsletter with friends and encourage them to JOIN US!!



FEBRUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER

President's Message

Ski season has arrived! Steamboat was a great ski week with new snow frequently. Crested Butte and Snowmass also have plenty of snow and are ready for our skiers. Please be careful on the slopes, we do not want any injuries.

If you would like to see what the club is planning for 2024 go to our Web Site. On the left side you will see the 'Upcoming Trips' column. The link 'Club Trips Planning for 2024' will list all the trips being planned for 2024. If you are interested in more information on a trip there are interest sign up links. Register for the trip you are interested in and information will be sent to vou when it is available. Please remember that if you are on the interested list it does not mean you are on the trip. When a trip is available for registration it will be announced via this newsletter or an email. When it is open you will have to register as per the web site instructions. Some trips will fill very fast so please read your emails.

TRAVEL TIP OF THE MONTH: Take a picture on your phone of your important documents. Things like your passport, driver's license, Covid vaccination card, immunization information, TSA/global entry information, license plate (when you can't find your car in the lot and security asks for your plate number!) and insurance information. I place mine in an album called 'Important' so I can find them easily. I also have a phone contact named 'Charge Cards'. Under notes only I list the card name, last 4 digits of the card number, U.S. and International phone numbers to call. If your card is lost or stolen you have enough information to contact the card company quickly.

Happy Travels, George

Our Local Socials

Please join us for our annual beach bonfire rescheduled for Saturday, February 25. We will be setting up around 5:30pm and lighting the fire by 6pm. Click link for <u>Details and Registration</u>.

Our Upcoming Trips

Full trip details and registration are available by clicking on the trip name link.

* **Snowmass, CO**: February 11-18, 2023

Sold out and starting to pack for a fun week of skiing. If you have any questions, contact Trip Leader <u>Debbie Steininger</u>.

* Explore Indochina: April 14 - May 9, 2023

Sold out and all is in place for an exceptional tour of discovery through Thailand, Laos, Vietnam and Cambodia. If you have any questions, contact our Trip Leader <u>Jeff Koss</u>.

* **Explore France**: Sept. 7-21, 2023

Join our waitlist for this adventure across France. Click the trip link for trip details. If you have any questions, contact Trip Leader <u>Debbie Steininger</u>.

* Club Trip Planning for 2024

Check out what we are planning for in 2024. All these trips also have an interest sign up page to allow the trip leader to reach out to you once the registration page opens.

Our Trip Reports

Click the link above to see the photos and read all about past trips.

* <u>Steamboat Springs, CO (FSC)</u>: January 20-27, 2023

Check out what happened on this FSC ski trip. Trip Leader <u>Ellen Parda</u>.

* Crested Butte, CO: February 4-11, 2023

Read about our club trip to "the last great town". Trip Leader Brice Crossley.



Please register if interested so we can plan accordingly.





Save the date for our Annual Spring Fling to be held in Wickham Park on April 1. Signup will open early March.

Also we are planning on March 25th to go Blueberry Picking in Kenansville followed by drink at Camp Holly. Signup will open soon.

Copyright © 2023. {Organization_Name}. All rights reserved. You are receiving this message because you opted in at <u>{Organization_URL}</u> If you no longer wish to receive these emails, you can <u>unsubscribe</u> at any time